James J, Glarrusso

Radiation Safety Officer

Ocean State Technical Services
2440 Mendon Road
Cumberland, Rl 02864-3799

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 150-00038/97-001 i
Dear Mr. Giarrusso:

On December 18, 19C7, Eric H. Reber of this office conducted a safety inspection at
the above address of activities authorized by the Rhode Island license listed below.
Your activities in NRC jurisdiction are authorized by a general license granted by

10 CFR 150.20(a). The inspection was an examination of your licensed activities as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission’s regulations |
and the license conaitions. The inspection was limited to observations by the |
inspector, interviews with personnel and selective examination of records related to |
activities within the NRC's jurisdiction. The findings of the inspection were discussed |
with Barbara Benoit, at the conclusion of the inspection.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were identified. |
In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulaticns, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public
Document Roem. No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
Jenny M. Johansen, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 3
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No.: 150-00038
Rhode Island License No. 3D-117-01 : y !

n OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
) Bnﬂ N4

G0
PBR185448 2saAse T




J. Giarrusso R
Ocean State Technical Services

cc:
State of Rhode Island

DOCUMENT NAME: R:\WPS\MLDL\L3D117.01
To receive » copy of this document, indicate in the box: “C" « Copy w/o attach/encl

OrFICE |DNMS/RI NJONMS/RI = |

"E" = Copy w/ sttach/enc! “"N" = No copy

Reber/ehr Johansen Y\L'-.i‘

12/22/97 12/7797 |/ Y [12/ /97 12/ /97

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY



